	
		Dear colleague

In this week’s campaign update:

UCU comment on general election result
Commenting on this week's general election results, the union has said the next government must prioritise investment in further and higher education and called on politicians to act swiftly to end uncertainty over the position of EU nationals who make up a substantial part of the workforce. Sally Hunt applauded the increased turnout of younger people and the success of recent voter registration drives in university and college campuses.

Further education: report on insecure work and privatisation
A new UCU report indicates many FE colleges are setting up subsidiary companies to hire staff on inferior contracts. The union has published information on over 200 colleges and their employment practices that shows over a quarter of FE teachers are now on insecure precarious contracts.

See here for full update including:
· In the news 
· University of Manchester: professors sign letter of no confidence over cuts 
· Manchester Metropolitan University: support UCU strike to defend jobs 
· Festival of Higher Education 
· Protest at Reading College over Activate Learning cuts 
· Save Philosophy at St Mary’s University 
· NHS SOS: demonstrate to save A&E at Chorley Hospital 
· Know your rights: London event for fixed and part time staff 
Best wishes

Justine Stephens
UCU head of campaigns



	 


[bookmark: _GoBack]
